
Oregon Administrator Scholars Program

Who we are
As Oregon’s K-12 student population becomes 
more ethnically and linguistically diverse, our 
school administrative and leadership workforce 
needs to better mirror the demographics 
of the students in our schools. The Oregon 
Administrator Scholars Program seeks to 
address financial barriers that pose challenges 
for ethnically and linguistically diverse 
candidates pursuing their administrative 
license and are on the journey towards 
becoming a school administrator in Oregon.

Scholarship Eligibility
The Oregon Administrator Scholar’s  
Program (OASP) is offering scholarships up 
to a maximum of $10,000 for racially or 
linguistically diverse administrator candidates 
accepted and enrolled in an approved 
administrator program. The scholarships may be 
used to pay for classes, fees, and related costs.

Thank you so much for choosing 
me for this scholarship! These 
funds will help me to complete 
my journey to become an 
administrator in Oregon.

“

I got the [OASP] package 
and opened it in front of my 
children (two high schoolers 
and middle schooler). They 
were surprised and excited 
about the idea that there really 

are scholarships for minorities. We talk about 
them going to college often, but I don’t think 
they fully understood the importance of me 
saying that we will start looking at scholarship 
applications for them soon, until they saw how 
this scholarship has helped me.

“

OASP Scholars By School Districts 
Currently there are over 275 Scholar Recipients 

employed in over 50 school districts around Oregon
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APPLICATION 
Available on the TSPC Website

SUBMIT APPLICATION AND INQUIRIES 
OASPScholarship.tspc@tspc.oregon.gov

FOR MORE INFORMATION Contact the OASP 
Coordinator:  Kirsten Plumeau |971-599-0605 
Kirsten.plumeau@TSPC.oregon.gov

The program will be accepting 
applications beginning May 1, 2023

https://www.oregon.gov/tspc



